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Summary  Approval Recommended 

The proposed modification will not substantially change the physical dimensions of the 

tower nor will it involve any expansion of the ground compound therefore this application qualifies 
as an eligible facility request under 47 USC §1455. If a proposed eligible facilities request does 
not involve a substantial change to a wireless communications facility it qualifies for streamlined 
processing subject to approval at staff level.  

I certify that, to the best of my knowledge, all the information included herein is accurate 
at the time of this report.  CityScape only works for public entities and has unbiased opinions. All 
reviews are based on technical merit without prejudice per prevailing laws and codes. County staff 
should verify compliance with applicable building and fire codes prior to issuance of a permit for 

this modification. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Steven J Webster 
Project Engineer 
CityScape Consultants, Inc. 


